
Health Insurance Reform and Your Business
 

Reserve your spot today for an important informational and interactive webinar with 
representatives from the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services and the 
U.S. Department of the Treasury.  These agencies have been brought together by 
the office of U.S. Senator Harry Reid to walk you through the new health care reform 
legislation and its impact on your business.  These policy experts will also be available  
to answer your questions through an interactive Q and A session.  Space is limited 
for this event, so please register today. 

What:	 Webinar with Representatives from 
Health and Human Services and  
the U.S. Treasury

Date: 	T hursday, June 10, 2010

Time:	 10:00 am -11:00 am

 

Please R.S.V.P. at http://go.usa.gov/3cN 
(This web address is case sensitive)
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